
ELKHORN NORTH RIDGE MIDDLE SCHOOLELKHORN NORTH RIDGE MIDDLE SCHOOL

--Booster CLub

-8th grade celebration 

-8th grade registration

-District Information

-Counselor COrner

Quick Links

This winter season, ENRMS students will
be engaging in various activities that
promote social awareness. We desire to
help everyone have an enjoyable winter
season and break. Please take time to
ask your student(s) what activities are
taking place to serve others.  By
supporting our school and students on
these projects, you will deepen the impact on families in our
community.  One initiative that Student Council members are leading
is a Canned Food Drive in collaboration with the West O Food Basket
Program. 
Please encourage your student(s) to bring non-perishable food
items between Monday, December 2nd, and Friday, December 13th. 
Students may drop off items with their homeroom teachers. Click
here for some helpful guidelines for donations from the nonprofit
move for hunger.

for more 
information!

Important Dates
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December 23-January 3
no school
Wnter Break
 

PLEASE AVOID USING THE PARKING LOT TO DROP OFF OR PICK UP YOUR STUDENT.  THIS REQUIRES
STUDENTS TO CROSS TRAFFIC IN ORDER TO ENTER OR EXIT THE BUILDING.  THIS CAUSES A SAFETY

CONCERN, CREATES TRAFFIC CONGESTION IN THE EXIT LINE AND DELAYS THE PROGRESSION OF CARS. 

 December 2 - December 13
 ENRMS Canned Food Drive
 

Friday, December 20
end of quarter 2 and 
semester 1

Winter MAP testing

Upcoming test dates

MAP Reading
Dec. 4 -- 8:10-10:07

MAP math
Dec. 10-- 8:10-10:07

Please avoid absences and

appts on these days

Thursday, December 19
Girl’s B-Ball meeting
(players only) 3:30pm
in the fitness center

Tuesday, January 14                 
Girls b-ball parent meeting
5pm in the commons              

Monday, December 16     
boys wrestling meeting
(Wrestlers only) after     
school in fitness center 

Monday, January 6
First Student Day
q3/semester 2               

Report Cards
Q2 and Semester 1

Report cards will be
  mailed the week of January 6th   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O103Ft9SmiLdCnDs40R_VJHHCJ4SyikA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10dFQhSIWhH_x5BiF2RBesl6uKfQyeWU7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10dFQhSIWhH_x5BiF2RBesl6uKfQyeWU7/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16ejjrEyoH_ERBuKpqUibScX3haFGW0D-/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115162348227539031802&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1053Oil3sqCUpc-0TLgLBkGGxCcDyuES1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GZH5ptAeoxjlCxDtr4JH_hJHYKZDjDLu/view?usp=sharing
https://moveforhunger.org/top-items-for-food-banks
https://moveforhunger.org/top-items-for-food-banks
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ENRMS Sports and Activities

For the most current and up-to-date
information, please check our information
at:  www.easternmidconference.org.  You
can then navigate your way to whichever
sport and level of play you are interested

in! You can also get directions to the school
at which you need to be. We will update the

information at the website FIRST.

Wrestling will begin after winter break.  An
informational meeting will be held on

December 16, 2024 after school in the fitness
center.                                                                    
If you need information please contact  Joe

Hobert:  jhobert@epsne.org
First practice: January 13

Practices ends at 5pm daily

There will be a girls’ basketball informational
meeting on Thursday, December 19th after

school in the fitness center.  Practice/tryouts
will officially begin Tuesday, January 7th.             

 Practices will end each day at 5pm                                       
 If you need additonal

information, 
please contact:

Jake Rehurek, 8th grade
(jrehurek@epsne.org)

Morgan Daubert, 7th grade
mdaubert@epsne.org

Elkhorn North Ridge Middle
School 2024-2025 Yearbook

2024/2025 ENRMS Yearbooks are on
sale. Yearbooks may be purchased
with cash or check in the North
Ridge office or online by visiting

https://yearbookforever.com/ and
searching for "Elkhorn North Ridge
Middle School".  Yearbook price is 

$40.                                                              

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x71xPhRhLYP_4uiF2jYHGMSoIC1aW_UA/view?usp=sharing
https://www.easternmidconference.org/g5-bin/client.cgi?G5genie=428
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://yearbookforever.com/


Celebration of Giving
With the holidays looming we hope you’ll consider helping an Elkhorn family in need! Elkhorn

Elementary and Middle Schools are partnering with Womenade of Elkhorn to sponsor a Gift Drive
for families within the Elkhorn community. Last year we were happy to serve over 365 children
coming from over 125 families and as EPS continues to grow, we expect that number will also

grow.  We also expect to have higher numbers because of the tornadoes that ripped through our
community last spring.  A permission form will be sent home the week of November 18th for your

student to participate.  Once it is returned, your student can visit the Elkhorn North Ridge Middle
School’s front office before or after school, from NOVEMBER 18 - DECEMBER 4 and choose a mitten

listing an item you would like to purchase. 

Wrapped gifts, with the mitten attached to the outside, should be returned to school no later
than WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4th at 3PM. 

Please join us in making a difference in the lives of some Elkhorn families, and in making a lasting
impression on our own children!                                 

If you have questions
contact  Mikala Nightengale

mnightengale@epsne.org

          In collaboration with the Omaha Police Department, eps will be utilizing
Safe2Help to ensure students and families have an anonymous way to report safety
concerns. Students, parents, staff, or community members can report safety
concerns through Safe2Help via any of the following channels:

(531) 299 -SAFE (7233)
www.Safe2HelpNE.org
Download the “Safe2Help” app from your app store Found on
individual building home pages

          Please know that we believe that Elkhorn Public Schools are safe places for
students, and we work diligently to that end. Furthermore, parents, students, and
community members are an important aspect of our safety and security plan.  We need
your help to keep our schools safe. If you see something that concerns you, report it
immediately.                                                                                                                     
          Please contact Principal Deb Garrison, via phone: 402-289-5787 or
dgarrison@epsne.org with questions regarding the Safe2Help reporting system.                    
We appreciate your continued partnership in helping keep Elkhorn Public Schools
safe for all.                                                                                                       



District Information
EPS Career Exploration Fair: Now Accepting Business Vendors
Business registrations are now being accepted for the annual
Elkhorn Public Schools Career Exploration Fair, scheduled for
March 26, 2025, from 5:30 - 7:30 PM. This event will be an excellent
opportunity for students to explore business industries and
make meaningful career connections, while also showcasing the
commitment of local organizations to community involvement. If
your business is interested in participating, please click here to
register.

TeamMates of Elkhorn: Call for Mentors                                                   
As the new year approaches, if you’re looking
for a place to give of your time while making a
difference in the life of a student, TeamMates of
Elkhorn is a great place to start! Apply today
to join the team.

Elkhorn High School Junior Dance Clinic
Details and registration information can be found here.

ENHS Junior Cheer Clinic:
Details and registration information can be found here.

ESHS Cheer: 
Candy Cane My Yard Fundraiser

Details can be found here.

https://teammates.civicore.com/index.php?section=mentorApplication&action=new
https://teammates.civicore.com/index.php?section=mentorApplication&action=new
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2a7ivCEfL1JevyAgX7xjUCx8ug_YUQy1T39HBBjfGD8Puzg/viewform?fbclid=IwY2xjawGbXepleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHdlxmvl6V6m1u3-fYfOL2HikanUhBKs_Fdi1CaoxLsbQJTpBoAkHiUyLLg_aem_yl65Mx-YT0UHI-4uoE_ELQ
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q2Nb5q64mVUtGTzWS8sXaY5KvqX2qKIk/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vhJaEg_7ViCDa-TOumIAl8ZY4JUvXbbn/view

